
 

 

EORLA would like to formally recognize April 14-20, 2024, as National Medical Laboratory Week.  

Medical laboratory professionals are behind every patient, using their technical expertise to collect 

samples, analyze specimens, provide vital answers, and care for their patients every day. On behalf of 

EORLA, thank you to the medical laboratory professionals who dedicate their time, energy and 

knowledge to keep Canada safe and healthy.  
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